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UNITED SLATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

August 10, 1971 	 National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

NNF 

SUBJECT 	Records of the Warren Commission (Your letter of July 24, 1971.) 

Mr.*Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

• 

The only letter of Carr to Warren with a Willens memorandum attached 
in the "GA-2 Texas" folder is one of December 16, 1963, of which a 
copy is enclosed. There is no attachment to the letter of Carr to 
Rankin dated February 4, 1964, or to the letter of Rankin to Carr 
dated January 13, 1964. 

No pages were out for copying from the "GA-2 Texas" folder when 
you were here last month. 

Copies of other documents you requested are enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

i (MISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Acting Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


